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After attending the last board meeting, I reported that I am still waiting to hear from the 5 councils about representation on the board.  Communications with the Elite office is better.  There are two new members who have recently moved into the community that need to be visited.  John Boccuzzi, President, will work with me to advance the committee forward.
